
To whom it may concern

I am writing to voice my deepest concerns that the TGA would 
consider preventing the Australian public from accessing 
Homeopathic treatment and remedies.   

I am in support of Option 1 or 2 but wholeheartedly disapprove of 
the proposed option 3 or 4.

Homeopathy is my go-to first treatment for my family for a range of 
conditions from anxiety to colds and flus. I have been consistently 
impressed by the quick response of relief it can provide.

My daughter has been experiencing significant emotional and 
behavioural issues (including anxiety). After trying homeopathy, she 
has transformed into a different little girl and is much more happy 
and content. In fact, it’s really clear to see when she needs a re-
dose of her homeopathic drops, and every time she receives 
treatment the agitation ceases. I can’t imagine a GP being able to 
provide the same result without prescription drugs and side 
effects.  

Homeopathy is used all over the world and recognised in many 
countries as an essential and important compliment to traditional 
medicine. Please ensure that our right to Homeopathy is safe-
guarded. 

Yours Sincerely

Kristine Lubinski
May 9th 2017




